HUDSON VALLEY HAWKS — 5-K FUN RUN:

The Hudson Valley Hawks 5-K Fun Run will take place tomorrow, Saturday,
December 9 between 10:00 A.M. and 2:00 P.M.

The run will begin at L. Vernon Allen Park, travel on Ahern Boulevard down to
Hopkins Court, and will return back to L. Vernon Allen Park.

Residents should be aware that the following roads will be closed at approximately
9:45 A.M.:

Ahern Boulevard from L. Vernon Allen Park to Hopkins Court.

All intersecting streets with Ahern Boulevard will be closed.

Traffic at the intersection of North Street and Ahern Boulevard in both directions
will be stopped as runners intermittently pass through the intersection.

Please use alternate routes if you need to travel through these areas.



